
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

 

I, Ann, have known Lonnie for 17 years.  

He is very helpful around the park. He has been here 23 years; he is a veteran 

fighting several cancers. 

The mobile home park is trying to evict him from here without due cause, and 

creating further hardship for them. This man deserves to be given peace of mind 

of his name. All of this because his name is still on the registry. 

This man has never caused an ounce of issues here in the park and I am in favor of 

passing this bill. 

Thank you, Ann. 


